
Merry Christmas and Happy 

Holidays! 

It is crazy to think that the holiday 

season is already upon us. The year 

has been busy and the time has flown 

by so quickly. It is amazing how the 

days can be so long, yet the months 

and years just fly by. 

David and I are now halfway through 

our residency programs. David is in 

Family Medicine at Waukesha Memorial 

Hospital, and I am in Pediatrics at the 

UW American Family Children’s 

Hospital.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year we have gotten some 

vacation time together. On one of our 

vacation weeks we took a trip up to 

Door County. We had a terrific time 

seeing the sights, hiking, and relaxing 

together. 

 

 
 

Pearl and Chloe are doing so well and 

continue to get along fabulously. We 

love them, and we  are so happy we 

adopted  them. They get into 

everything, but they are so nice to have 

around and are both sweet and snuggly. 

 

 
Loki is enjoying Door Creek Stables. He 

even has a “girlfriend” in the herd; she 

calls for him whenever I take him out for 

a ride. I don’t have as much time to see 

him as I would like, but when I do see 

him we have a blast riding around the 

arena or going out on trails.  

 

With Love, 

 ~Katie, David, Chloe, Pearl, 

& Loki 


